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July 31, 2020 
 
Dear ,                        
 
We write this letter to inform you that Motorcar Parts of America, Inc. has decided to 
deploy a voluntary recall of Master Cylinder Part Number NM4222. 
 
Please quarantine this unit, if you still have it in stock. Please confirm back to Gary 
DelGreco, if you have that still in stock. We show that you have purchased one (1) of this 
unit and have not had any core or warranty returns, 
 
To date, there have been no incidents reported relating to the Part Number listed above.  
We are initiating this voluntary recall, out of an abundance of caution, due to a report 
from our supplier. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you or your customers.  We will 
work diligently to alleviate any issues related to this voluntary recall. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, please contact me at 
rmochulsky@motorcarparts.com, or contact Gary DelGreco at 
gdelgreco@motorcarparts.com, with any comments or concerns. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Rick Mochulsky 
 
Rick Mochulsky 
SVP, Sales and Marketing 
 
 
 




